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Re: Yukon Energy Corporation (YEC) 20-Year Resource Plan: 2006-2025
Public Workshop Agenda and Submissions regarding Scheduling

In Board Order 2006-5 regarding the review of YEC's 20-Year Resource Plan,
the Yukon Utilities Board (Board) established the procedural schedule for this
proceeding. The schedule includes a Public Workshop which will be held on
Tuesday, July 25, 2006, commencing at 9:00 a.m. The venue for the
workshop will be the High Country Inn, 4051-Fourth Avenue, Whitehorse,
Yukon.

The Board recognizes that the procedural schedule established for this
proceeding is somewhat condensed. Further, both the Pre-hearing
Conference and Hearing dates were set as tentative. As a result, the Board is
seeking input from interested parties on the procedural schedule. The Board
expects that this will assist with the discussion of scheduling at the Public
Workshop. The Board invites comments from parties on the schedule as soon
as possible, but no later than July 21, 2006, which is the deadline for parties
to register with the Board.

In the schedule, the Board included a step for Board staff to issue preliminary
Information Requests to YEC, which Board staff has done. YEC has until
July 21, 20086, to respond to these preliminary Information Requests. Copies
of YEC's responses will be available at the Public Workshop.

At the Public Workshop YEC will present a summary of YEC’s Resource Plan
and associated documents during the morning. During the afternoon, Board
staff will lead a workshop which will include the following:

responding to questions on procedural matters

hearing submissions on the issues and scope of the proceeding
discussing Intervenors’ status and Intervenors’ cost-recovery
process
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e discussing scheduling and issues for the Pre-hearing
Conference

+ responding to questions, if any, on the Board staff's preliminary
Information Requests sent to YEC prior to the Public Workshop.

An agenda for the Public Workshop is attached.

Following the Public Workshop, the Board will finalize the date for the
Pre-hearing Conference, which is tentatively scheduled for August 4, 2006.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Deana Lemke, the
Executive Secretary, Yukon Utilities Board, by telephone at 867-667-5058 or
in writing at Box 31728, Whitehorse, Yukon, Y1A 6L3, by e-mail to
yub@northwestel net or by fax at 867-667-5059.



